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DAVISON SOCIETY ELECTION RESULTS-CLASS OFFICERS

Combined Degree Class
President: Emmett Schmidt
Representatives:

Bob Zeigler

Class of 1979

Marshall Plotka Representatives

President: David Teasley
Chris Alexander
Sid Gospe

Gary Humphrey
Chris Young

Class of 1980

President: Joel Puleo

Representatives: Barbara Basuk
Sherry Hall
John Stringfield
Steve Wool

Class of 1981

President: Jeff Davis

Representatives: Gwen Arens
Steve Barnes
John Lucas
Bob Parkerson

N.C.STUDENT RURAL HEALTH COALITION

The North Carolina Student Rural Health Coalition needs students
for their summer program. Those interested, contact Pat O'Conner
at 933-3539 (11 p.m.-MN) or Kay Lovelace at 929-5866 (daytime),

ALL AMSA MEMBERS

We will be having a general chapter meeting on Wednesday March
29 at 5:30 in the 6th floor lounge. Election of new officers will be
held as well as discussion on future chapter projects and the upcoming
Spring workshop in Charleston.

EDGEMONT

The Edgemont Community Clinic needs a few more volunteers to tide
us over for the Spring. Any student who has completed both medicine
and OB-Gyn can volunteer. People are needed for both Monday and
Thursday nights. Please contact Ken Trofatter at 684-2129 or 286-2501,
or Sid Gospe at 489-5635.




AMSA CONFERENCE

AMSA will be holding a weekend conference in late May in
Washington, D.C. on "The Quality of Health Care: Who Decides?”, An
Experiential workshop to examine the underlying issues of resources
allocation, planning, quality assurance, and cost containment as re-
lated to health care.

A student from Duke is eligible to attend ALL EXPENSES PAID by
national AMSA. Contact Sid Gospe, Box 2755 for details.

IDAHO RESIDENTS
Any medical student from Bonneville County, Idaho, please stop
by my office. You may be eligible for a scholarship.
- Marilyn

Externships, etc. .

GERTATRIC MEDICINE

The Jewish Institute for Geriatric Care, Long Island Jewish-
Hillside Medical Center, a clinical teaching campus of the State Univ-
ersity of New York at Stony Brook, is offering a 4-6 week clinical
clerkship in geriatric medicine for 3rd and 4th year medical students.
The clerkshop includes inpatient, outpatient and home care experiences.
Further information is available in the Med School Library Reserve
Room in a book called Electives Away from Duke.

NEUROLOGY EXTERN PROGRAM
The V.A.-Wadsworth Hospital Center in Los Angeles, California is
" offering an extern program in neurology. 2 externs will be participating
every 4 weeks, throughout the year. 4th year dtudents are eligible.
Further information is available in the Davison Sociéty office.

residencies

The following residency information 1s available for review in the
Davison Society office, 6th floor green zone.

University of Washington, Seattle - Family Practice



PATHOLOGY PUZZLE

Entries to this week's puzzle should be placed in the ballot
box in the post office by Monday, April 3 at noon to be eligible for
the prize. .

Last week's winner was Ralph Damiano with the answer: HEMATOCRIT-
capillary, tube, erythrocyte, volume, plasma, color.
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